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Pharmacy to host customer appreciation dinner

	Shelburne Town Pharmacy is extremely thankful to its wonderful customers who have supported us since the store opened on

August14, 2013.

The success behind its growth would have never been possible without generous support from each one of you.

In order to appreciate your ongoing faith in us in meeting your healthcare needs, we like to invite you to our Customer Appreciation

Dinner on Thursday Oct 10, from 6:30 to 8 p.m.

Please RSVP to Sanjay or Shalini at Shelburne Town Pharmacy: by phone at 519-306-5500; by e-mail at

shelburnetownpharmacy@gmail.com; by text 647-393-9302; or by website www.shelburnetownpharmcy.ca
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